April 17. 2019

To: Santa Rosa County School Board

From: Chairman of Project Graduation for the Jay High School Class of 2019

We would like to request bus transportation and drivers for the Jay High School Class of 2019 Project
Graduation Event.

We would need 2 buses and drivers to pick up from JHS at 10:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 30, 2019 and
travel to Wind Creek Casino in Atmore, Alabama.

We would also need for them to pick up from Wind Creek Casino in Atmore, Alabama on Friday, May 31,
2019 at 4:00 am and return to JHS.

We would appreciate your consideration with this matter.

Davina Carroll
Chairman of Project Graduation
For JHS Class of 2019




